
 

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

    

August 28, 2020 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
RE: Compliance Filing - Docket Nos. UE-170327 and UG-170328 – Advanced Metering 
Infrastructure Status Update 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 

Pursuant to Order 01 in Docket Nos. UE-170327 and UG-170328, attached for filing with the 
Commission is an electronic copy of Avista Corporation’s, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or “the 
Company”), “Advanced Metering Infrastructure (AMI) Project Report”. The Company will 
provide specific information on its proposed cost recovery from customers, including the impact 
on individual service schedules, in its upcoming general rate filing expected to be filed in the fourth 
quarter of this year. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me at 509-495-8620 or 
pat.ehrbar@avistacorp.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrick D. Ehrbar 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
 
CC: Lisa Gafken 
Enclosures 
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